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 F SCHOOL DAY 

School starts at 8:45am 

with doors opening from 

8:40am   

 

School finishes at 3:15pm 

    

     LUNCHES 

 

School meals are free to all 

children in EYFS and KS1.  

Cost £2.35 to KS2 children  

unless they are entitled to 

free school meals. 

Meal payments must be 

made in advance through 

Parent Pay accounts. 

 
        School Meal Menu 
 
       Next week will be week two of      
       the Spring/Summer Menu 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
Checks 
Good luck to our Year 1 children who are having their Phonics Screening check and our Year 
4 children who are having their Multiplication check next week. 
 
Trips 
KS1 are off to Laund Farm next week.  Let's hope that the weather continues and the children 
have a great day out.  We will look forward to hearing all about what they have learnt. 
 
Year 6 Summer Production 
The casting has taken place so watch this space for news about this celebration of Year 6 at 
St Anthony's.  
 
Summer Fair Donations 
Many thanks for your donations. FOSTA are working hard to provide events for our school 
community to enjoy and bring in vital funds to support school. Your generosity is much 
appreciated. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 
 

office@st-anthonys.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Star of the Week Awards  
 

No Assembly this week 
 

Rec S    Rec  T  

1/2S  1/2T  1/2A  

3/4S  3/4T  3/4A  

5/6S  5/6T  5/6A  

 

Headteacher Awards 
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M&M Theatrical Productions’ Visit to School 
 
M&M Theatrical Productions are visiting school on 
Monday to present Alice in Wonderland to the 
whole school.   We are sure that the children will 
love the show which will be packed with fun and 
laughter.   
 
St Anthony’s Feast Day Celebration 
 
On Monday, the Cuffs Ice Cream van will be 
visiting school for our annual St Anthony’s Feast 
Day celebration.  All children and staff will be able 
to enjoy an ice cream or ice lolly for those children 
with allergies. Please email the school office – 
office@st-anthonys.lancs.sch.uk if you wish your 
child to have an ice lolly as opposed to an ice 
cream due to allergies.   If any parents who have 
children with allergies would prefer to send an ice 
cream/lolly/treat in to school then please can you 
pop them into the school office on Monday 
morning.   
 
Multiplication Tables Check 
 
Next week, children in Year 4 will be completing 
the Multiplication Tables Check. It is a statutory 
requirement that children complete the test to 
assess their times tables knowledge. The children 
have worked extremely hard in preparation for 
this assessment and I am sure you will join us in 
wishing them luck next week. 
 
Poster Competition 
 
Better Health Leisure Centres are inviting children 
to take part in their poster competition entitled 
“Enjoy Water Safely”.  The winning entries will 
receive Better goodie bags which include family 
swim passes.     Please see the attached flyer for 
further information. 
 
Monthly Drop In Sessions  
 
Please find attached a flyer from the Children and 
Family Wellbeing Service advertising drop in 
sessions which they are running where families  
can get advise and support on a range of topics.  
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

   

 

Dates for your diary   

 
Sports Day and Summer Fair – Thursday, 22nd June 
Year 6 Production - Tuesday, 18th July 
Year 6 Leavers' Assembly - Thursday, 20th July 
 

PE DAYS  

 

EYFS – Thursday 

 

1/2S Miss Clarke – Wednesday (extended session) 

1/2T Mrs Chamley/Mrs Berry – Wednesday & Friday 

1/2A Miss Martin – Monday & Wednesday 

 

3/4S Mr Martin – Wednesday & Friday 

3/4T Mrs Shaw – Tuesday & Friday 

3/4A Mrs Eshborn – Tuesday and Friday 

 

5/6S Mrs Boardman – Thursday and Friday 

5/6T Miss Davies – Tuesday & Thursday 

5/6A Mrs Noonan – Monday & Friday 

Times are subject to change – please keep PE kits in School. 

 

 

Attendance – Friday, 26th May to Thursday, 8th June 

 

Class % Attendance 

Rec S 
Rec T 
1/2S 
1/2T 
1/2A 
3/4S 
3/4T 
3/4A 
5/6S 
5/6T 
5/6A 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Target 

91.7% 
89.9% 
94.4% 
90.0% 
93.9% 
96.7% 
97.7% 
95.2% 
89.4% 
91.7% 
95.7% 
93.4% 
 
96.0% 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Sun Cream/Sun Hats 
 
As the weather gets warmer, a reminder to send 
children into school with sun hats and water 
bottles. If sun cream is also required, it should be 
applied before school. Please can we make you 
aware that staff are unable to apply sun cream on 
children whilst they are at school.   
 
Unclaimed Water Bottles/Lunch Boxes 
 
We have several pupil water bottles and lunch 
boxes in school which haven't been taken home.  
If any of your children have misplaced anything, 
please ask them to pop in to the school office.   
Any unclaimed items will be disposed of on 16th 
June. 
 
Parent Pay Accounts 
 
Just a gentle reminder that Parent Pay accounts 
must remain in credit at all times.  Please can we, 
therefore, request that you all check your 
accounts and bring them up-to-date if necessary. 
 
Sunday Mass 
 
Please see below the timetable of which member 
of staff will be attending Mass each Sunday for the 
remainder of the school year:- 

Date Staff Member 

11th June Mrs Shaw 

18th June Mrs Ballard 

25th June Mrs Livesey 

2nd July Mrs Berry 

9th July Miss Davies 

16th July Mrs Shaw 

 
Sports Day  
 
This year’s Sports Day will take place on Thursday, 
22nd June.  Children will participate in sports 
activities throughout the day and this will be 
followed by traditional sports day races straight 
after school until approximately 5.30pm. 
Spectators are welcome for the traditional sports 
day races from 3.20pm with the first race starting 
at 3.30pm. FOSTA will also be holding their  
Summer Fair during the evening and more 
information regarding this event will be provided 
soon. We look forward to welcoming you on the 
22nd June.   


